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April 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians of 4th Grade Students:

We will soon begin our Health unit which is 7-8 lessons as required by state law and the Corvallis School District. The unit includes key components of personal health and its relationship to lifetime health and wellness. Age-appropriate topics include: 

· Describe physical, social and emotional changes that occur during puberty 

· Becoming aware of personal hygiene – antiperspirant, being active, stinky feet, eating healthy, wash faces, drink water, cotton underwear help your skin breathe, change your clothes every day, wash your hair, etc.

· Personal self-image
For all the health lessons boys and girls will be taught in separate classrooms
Our intent is to supplement or review what you may have started at home and to build on the guidance you’ve given your child. Parents who have concerns are encouraged to familiarize themselves with the curriculum by previewing the materials. If you would like to preview the materials, they are available in the Hoover office. If you would like to opt your student out of the lessons an alternative assignment will be provided.  Lessons will begin April 17th.
Please call the office 541-757-5958 or directly email classroom teachers if you have any questions regarding the health education curriculum. Please discuss this directly with your child’s classroom teacher.

Yours in health,

Kim Perdue

Doug Nordyke

Libbie Lafontaine

Anna Marie Gosser, Principal

Hoover Elementary School
3838 NW Walnut Blvd | Corvallis, Oregon  97330
541-757-5958 | https://hoover.csd509j.net
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